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FRESNO CHAFFEE ZOO ANNOUNCES THE BIRTH OF AFRICAN LION CUBS   

FRESNO, (November 7, 2024) – Fresno Chaffee Zoo is happy to announce that our female African lion, 
Zamaya, gave birth to her first litter of cubs on Tuesday afternoon. Mom and the two cubs are doing well 
and will continue to be monitored by the Zoo’s Animal and Veterinary teams.  

“We are elated to welcome this litter of cubs," said Fresno Chaffee Zoo General Curator, Nicole Presley. 
“Unfortunately, due to the colder weather, the cubs will not be out on habitat until the spring, but we 
cannot wait to invite the public to come and see the pride together and share in our joy.” 

The Zoo will continue to provide updates on the pride through their social media channels and will issue 
an official announcement when you can see them in their habitat in African Adventure.   
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 "Fresno Chaffee Zoo inspires people to care for animals, create connections, build community, and save 
wildlife."   
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